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TRAFFIC TREATMENT - TRAFFIC - SHARED PATH - LANDER STREET DARLINGTON  07540909 
 

ITEM 65. TRAFFIC TREATMENT - TRAFFIC - SHARED PATH - LANDER 
STREET DARLINGTON  

TRIM RECORD NO: 2015/465799  

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the installation of a shared path through 
the Lander Street road closure at Shepherd Street, Darlington.  

DECISION 

 

BACKGROUND 

The City is committed to supporting existing cyclists and encouraging more people to cycle 
by improving safety and the connectivity of the City’s cycling network. 

The City proposes to install a shared path through the Lander Street road closure at 
Shepherd Street, Darlington. The shared path will also improve the safety of pedestrians 
and cyclist. 

COMMENTS 

Bicycle riding is supported as a low cost, environmentally friendly mode of transport that 
can help to improve the liveability of our towns and cities.  

The proposal will help make the area more accessible for bike riders by connecting 
Lander Street to the existing mixed traffic environment on Shepherd Street.   

The proposal consists of signage and pavement markings only and will not effect on-
street parking. 

CONSULTATION 

The City consulted with the University of Sydney. The University raised no objection to the 
works.  

FINANCIAL 

Funds are available in the current budget for the Broadway Bicycle Link to implement the 
shared path. 

ATTACHMENTS 

Traffic Treatment - Shared Path - Lander Street Darlington  

George Elhage, Project Manager – Streetscapes  
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